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From: NACO 
 
To: NEXCOM, BSX-1, DCOs, DCOS’, ANACOs, DIRs,DIR-ds 
 
Subj: Project Trackers 
           
Colleagues, 
  
Past practice has provided most members of the National Board a glimpse of the overall efforts of 
the National Staff only through the OPCOM reports distributed prior to N-Train and NACON.  
During the past eight months, a system of Project Trackers (spreadsheets) has been put into 
place.  These outline the active projects and completed projects being worked on by members of 
the National Staff. These projects include work towards specific objectives outlined in the 
Auxiliary Strategic Plan. 
 
Until now, only members of NEXCOM, BSX-1 staff and the National Staff have had access to 
these trackers. With this announcement, the audience is being expanded to include District 
Commodores and District Chiefs of Staff.  
 
Action: 
The Project Trackers are housed as spreadsheets on the cgauxnet file system.  They are 
accessed via a login, which will be provided to the DCOs and DCOS’. DCOs and DCOS’ will also 
receive instructions on how to open and read the trackers.  After using the login, these files will be 
available in a read-only form.  Access is available using PC, Apple, iPhone, and Android devices. 
Cgauxnet accounts will be created by the DNACO-ITP and credentials emailed to the primary 
email address (in the AUXDIRECTORY) for the DCOs and DCOS’. 
 
In the next few days, expect to see an individual email from COMO Bruce Miller, DNACO-ITP with 
instructions on how to access and view the Project Trackers. 
 
Direct questions about cgauxnet and Project Tracker access should be addressed to DNACO-ITP 
at bruce.miller@cgauxnet.us. General questions about the use of these trackers should be 
addressed to VNACO at mark.simoni@cgauxnet.us . 
 
We look forward to increased organizational awareness as we share this access with you. 
  
Very respectfully, 
 
Thomas C. Mallison /s/ 
National Commodore 


